City of Capitola

PRESS RELEASE

Attention. Editors

For Immediate Release Larry Laurent, Assistant to the City Manager
November 8, 2016 (831) 475-7300

llaurent@ci.capitola.ca.us

Capitola Skateboard Park Closure

Due to repeated incidents of graffiti, the Capitola Skateboard Park at McGregor
Park will be closed through Thursday, November 10%. Any further graffiti will
result in additional closures.
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